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November 29th, 2017 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
This letter is to inform you of an upcoming change to the appearance of the ARP alternating relay 
series of products. 
 
As part of the ongoing rebranding of former SymCom and SSAC products to reflect the Littelfuse 
branding, the appearance of the ARP series will be changing from the black case to a green 
enclosure.  The specifications and functionality of the products is not changing, but the HP rating is 
being removed from the regulatory file.  Images of the current design and new design are shown 
below: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This transition to the new Littelfuse branding is anticipated in the next two months. 
 
Please call or email your local Littelfuse SSAC/SymCom representative or technical support at 
800.TEC.FUSE or relays@Littelfuse.com if you have any questions or concerns about the 
transition. 
 
Best regards, 
 
 

 
Charles Newcomb 
Sr. Product Manager 
Industrial Business Unit, Protection Relays 
Littelfuse, Inc. 
Tel: +1 773 628 0750 
www.littelfuse.com/industrial 
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